
Second Grade 
Miss Czeck’s 

What are we learning? 

MESSAGE FROM MISS CZECK: 

READING: We’re back at it this week! In 
Spelling, we will be concentrating on the 
/ir/ sound (eer, ere, ear). Our test will be 
on FRIDAY! Please continue to practice our 
sight words at home with your child. 
MATH:  
   *Place Value (ones, tens, hundreds, 
     thousands) 
   *Expanded Form 
     (792=700+90+2) 
GRAMMAR: This week we will be working 
on irregular verbs (come>came, give>gave, 
sit>sat, run>ran, sing>sang, hide>hid). 

Well, I think spring is finally here!! I hope everyone enjoyed the beautiful weather the past couple of days 
and had a fabulous break. It was nice seeing everyone at conferences last week as well! If you were unable 
to make it, I will be contacting you to set up a time to meet for those that would like to. 
     Miss Czeck 

Dates to REMEMBER:   *Thursday, April 7 (K-4 Spring Concert in Gym @ 7pm) 
*Friday, April 8 (2nd Showing of K-4 Spring Concert in Gym @ 1:30pm) 

March 29-April 1 

Keep in Mind… 
*Even though the weather is warming up, 
and spring is in the air, please be sure your 
child still has a coat, hat, boots, and gloves 
until further notice. We can never predict 
the Minnesota weather! 
 
*Please take note of the Spring Concert 
dates listed below. 
 
*This week’s SHOW & TELL students are: 

Shyan, Corbin, Trenton B. 
(Wednesday, March 30th) 

 


